
Westport,	CT	Deer	Management	Committee	Meeting	
Thursday	Nov	8,	2012,	7:30PM	Rm	201	Westport	Town	Hall	
	
Commenced:	7:42PM,	Adjourned:	8:20	PM	
	
All	members	were	in	attendance:	Peter	Knight,	Domenico	Antonelli.	Michele	Lamothe.	Susan	Pike.	
Ben	Deipolyi,		Alan	Eugley	&	Linda	McCracken	
	
Minutes:	
1. 10.11.12	minutes	were	reviewed	and	approved.	
2. The	interim	report	for	the	First	Selectman/Board	of	Finance	was	discussed.		Each	committee	

member	will	send	Susan	a	paragraph	summary	of	the	items	they	have	been	studying.	Susan	
will	compile	them	in	to	a	summary	report	and	make	the	draft	available	to	each	committee	
member.	At	the	next	full	committee	meeting,	the	members	will	discuss	the	final	draft	and	
hopefully	finalize	the	document.	All	members	should	get	their	paragraph	to	Susan	by	Sunday	
evening	(Linda	will	send	it	on	Monday	since	she	will	be	out	of	town).	

3. Susan	will	forward	the	Vision	Air	Research	proposal	for	Westport	to	each	committee	member	
via	email.	A	copy	was	routed	at	the	meeting.	

4. Susan	contacted	Art	Schoeller	of	Greens	Farms	Association	to	gauge	their	possible	interest	
level	in	a	potential	PZP	sterilization	program	in	the	Greens	Farms	Area.	Because	the	
association	is	busy	with	another	project	currently,	he	will	get	back	to	her	in	a	couple	weeks.	

5. The	next	full	committee	meeting	is	scheduled	for	Thursday,	Nov	15th	at	7:30	PM,	room	TBA	
with	the	sole	purpose	of	reviewing	the	interim	report.			

	
	
Michele	Lamothe	
Secretary	
11/9/12	


